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TIPS Training Medicine Bottle 

Timer Caps 

Resources available 

A.C.T.I.O.N. Coalition’s VIRTUAL Summer Camp 2020 

We are in the process of getting everything ready for our 
yearly Summer Camp! This year, due to the health 

concerns of COVID-19, we will be having both sessions of 
our camp virtually. We are really excited about this new 

way of reaching the kids in our community! We are 
accepting applications until June 10, 2020. We will have 

activity sheets, crafts, contests (there will be prizes) and 
so much more!! If you need an application, please visit our 
website at www.actioncoalition.org or call 423-727-0780. 

WJHL will be running a series of PSA’s 
from The ACTION Coalition about 
opioids, suicide & stigma. These will 

begin next week so be on the lookout 
for them!! 

*We are very excited to let you know we will be 
having our Bimonthly Community A.C.T.I.O.N 

Meeting on June 16th at 6Pm at the First Christian 

Church Life Center. Social distancing will be 

practiced, face masks are encouraged & hand 

sanitizer will be available! A boxed dinner will be 

catered by Honeybees. We hope to see everyone 

there!! If you have any questions, please feel free to 

email or call us!! 
 
  Trauma Care Hotline: 1-800-273-8255  
National Suicide Prevention Lifeline: 800-273-TALK (8255) 
National Hopeline Network: (800) 442-HOPE (4673) SAMHSA’s 
National Helpline:  (800) 662-HELP (4357) 
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138 East Main St. Mountain City, Tn. 37683 
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*Working together to create a community free of substance misuse* 


